
Just wanted to voice my support for Idaho stop. Portland has done a good job with creating bike routes 
with few stop signs, and that really helps get folks on bikes. We gotta make it easy if we want fewer cars 
contesting our roads, and this is an easy move. 
 
Thanks 
Brighton West 
3741 SE Mill St 
Portland, or 97214 

 
 


